
Minutes 
New School Interior Design Committee 

January 6, 2020 
 

Present:  Sue Woodhams,  Elizabeth Sokoloff, Mark Wethil,  Ariana Melzer, 
Jeanie Doughty,  Meredith Sciacca, Ashley Martin, Erin Lemont, Nancy 
Bennoch and Brigitta Valente 
 
 

I. Called to order at 4:38 pm.   
 
 

II. Due to a slight mix up the minutes from the December 16th meeting 
were unavailable. 

 
 
   III.      Review of classroom furniture for Pre-K through 2nd grade 
classrooms and the art room. 
 

1. Reviewed and confirmed furniture choices/colors for all the 
Pre-K through 2nd grade classrooms.  Chairs, stools, tables, 
lecterns, storage pieces and soft seating were all considered.  
Color palette consists of neutrals plus blue, orange, yellow and 
green.  A variety of tables and seating options have been 
chosen for each classroom.  

2. Reviewed furniture choices/colors for the Art Room.  Tables 
and stools were selected for student work areas.  The stools 
offer flexible foot placement to meet the needs of all 
students.  A teaching space was also selected with a puzzle 
table and a lectern with an orange top to  add a pop of color. 

 
IV. Library furniture  

 
1. Soft seating options were reviewed and discussed, which 

would create two relaxed seating areas for students.  Two 
sway chairs were chosen for adult seating.  Fusions tables 
were selected for the stem spaces/exploration area/flex 
space.  Many mobile book carts will be present through out 



the library.  Furniture from the Coffin School computer lab 
will be reused in the new lab at Kate Furbish. 

 
V. The Kate Furbish Wallcovering Proofs were also shared.  Ariana 

will reach out to the art committee to review and get feedback on 
the Wallcoverings. 

 
 
     Next meeting will be held on Monday, February 3, 2020 in the Hawthorne 
conference room. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:30.   
 
  
 
	
	


